
 

10th  May 2024 

Terrington C of E Primary School Bulletin 

Message From the Head of School 

 

Dear Parents, 

We have enjoyed another fine week and continue to enjoy our 
learning in our inside and outside environments. 

KS2 particularly enjoyed their Multifaith day on Wednesday, 
learning about the Hindu temples and Jewish synagogues. The pu-
pils talked confidently during an online question and answer ses-
sion. 

Next week, brings the KS2 SATs for Year 6 pupils. We wish them all well and are sure their 
hard work this year will reap rewards. See below for more details. 

Also, next week we have Tom Bates, from Yorkshire County Cricket, joining us for workshops 
for all pupils. This should be a fun active session to look forward to. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend, with regards, 

Linda bowman 

 

 

YEAR 6 SATS 

As we move forward throughout the Summer term, we look ahead to year 6 

SATs which will be taking place from the 13th - 16th May. We will be offering 

SATs breakfast club free of charge for the Y6 pupils on these dates from 

8:15am. Please see below the timetable of tests which will be completed on 

these days.  

Staffing Update 

It is with sadness that I share with you that a staff member will be moving on from our Federa-
tion this term.  

As you are aware Harrison is a qualified teacher and despite his fondness for our schools he 
feels it is time to leave us and engage in some teaching supply work with the aim of securing a 
more permanent teaching post. We thank Harrison for everything that he has done for the Fed-
eration and the support he has shown for colleagues, staff and pupils. We will miss his happy 
and calm demeanour in School and wish him well for the future. From 20th May Miss Amy 
Skilling will be joining Terrington team as a HLTA, Amy is also a qualified teacher who cur-
rently already works two days a week within our Federation. We look forward to welcoming her 
to Terrington. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

   
KS1 Sealife Centre trip 
 

On the 14th June 2024 the KS1 children will be visiting Scarborough Sealife 
centre, linking to our topic “Our amazing Oceans”. We will be exploring all of 
the different creatures that live in our oceans and any other habitats that we 
might find. The will be a voluntary contribution of £17 towards the cost of 
the trip and the bus journey on ParentPay which would be greatly appreciat-
ed. For our visit the children will need to be in their normal uniform with 
comfortable school shoes and potentially sun hat and sun cream, weather 
dependent. Your child will need a packed lunch for this trip, if you would like 
to order one please can you let the office know before 24th May. 

 
 
 
Leaving school grounds 

 

To ensure the safety of all and safeguarding of children, please can we ask 
that only parents/carers use the exit button when leaving the school site. 
Thank you.  

 
 
Lost Property 
 
Please can everyone  check there PE Kits, jumpers and cardigans to make 
sure that you have got your child’s own kit as we seem to have a few children 
missing items of clothing. 
Also could you also check bags to see if a metal drinks bottle has mistakenly 
been picked up by your child as one has been mislaid.   
There is a lost property box in the main entrance in case anyone would like 
to look through to see if your child’s missing items are there. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

   
 

Operation Encompass 

We want to you of an important initiative our school is participating in called 
Operation Encompass. This program is a collaborative effort between 
schools and local police forces aimed at supporting children who may have 
been exposed to domestic abuse. 

Operation Encompass ensures that when a domestic abuse incident occurs, 
the police will notify the school the next morning before the start of the 
school day. This allows us to provide appropriate support to any child who 
may have been affected by the incident, whether directly or indirectly. The 
information shared with the school is confidential and will only be used to 
support the child's welfare and well-being. 

As a school, we are committed to providing a safe and nurturing environ-
ment for all our students. Operation Encompass helps us to identify and re-
spond to any potential issues promptly, ensuring that the necessary support 
is in place for those who need it most. 

We encourage you to learn more about Operation Encompass by visiting 
their website https://www.operationencompass.org/ or by contacting the 
school office if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for your continued support in keeping our school community safe 
and supportive for all. 

 

https://www.operationencompass.org/


WOW WORK  
NURSERY AND RECEPTION (EYFS) (CLASS 1) 

 

This week the children have been learning about 
Doctors and Nurses and how they help us. They 
have really enjoyed role playing the different 
roles in a hospital!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS1 (CLASS 2) 

This week in class 2 we have really enjoyed learning more about the changes 
in seasons and watching how the weather in spring is warming up which 
links fantastically to our science topic 
on 'seasonal changes'!   

In computing we have learnt how to 
copy and paste images online into 
paint and edit them.  Why not try to 
do another image at home by select-
ing a background and then adding 
characters of your choice to the im-
age. Have a look at one of pictures!  

 

 

KS2 (CLASS 3) 

This week in KS2 we have been exploring narrative writing from a 3rd person 
perspective. We enjoyed looking at what devices we need to include to make 
our reader feel as if they are in the story. Here is some of our work: 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School  details are :- 

Email :- terrington.primary@foston.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Telephone :- 01653 648340 

Head of School :-  Mrs L Bowman 

Executive Headteacher  :- Mrs S Moore. 

DIARY DATES 

Year 6 SATS  

(Breakfast Club 8.15am free Y6) 

Monday 13th May –Thursday 16th May 

Cricket Fundraising Day (PE Kit re-
quired) 

Wednesday 15th May 

Y3-Y4 Malton sports Centre (Quick 

Rounders) 

Wednesday 22nd May 

Sharing Assembly (All Parents Wel-

come) 

Thursday 23rd May, 9.10am 

Thursday 18th July, 9.10am 

Y6 Bikeability Wednesday 22nd May & Thursday 23rd May 

Fantastic Friday Friday 24th May 

Summer -Half –Term Friday 24th May  2024 (Last day) 

Monday 3rd June 2024 (First day back) 

Swimming Friday 7th June—Friday 19th July (every 

week) 

KS1  Sealife Centre Trip  Friday 14th June 

KS2 Ampleforth Trip Wednesday 26th June 

KS1 Malton Sports Centre Wednesday 26th June  

Sports Day Tuesday 2nd July  

(Reserve Day)  4th July 

Leavers Assembly  (2.30pm) Wednesday 17th July 


